
 

March 19, 2021 

Dear friends and family, 

I hope you all have been staying healthy and safe. We have been working diligently to keep your 

loved ones and our staff safe. This past week we have been embracing the many positive changes 

in our precautions for COVID.  

Some of the highlights for the past week includes residents taking a scenic trip on our new bus 

for the first time in over a year. Our life enrichment department will be continuing with these 

trips twice a week for the fore seeable future. We also had a very lively St. Patrick’s Day party 

this week including green ice cream and adult beverage cart. It was great to see staff and 

residents alike all dressed in green partaking in the festivities! See Warde Senior Living 

Facebook for photos.  

As a reminder, Warde has a COVID-19 update page with key information specific to our 

community at https://wardehealthcenter.org/covid-19-update/. I would encourage you to review 

the updated information weekly. Information regarding facility wide testing will also be reported 

on this site. 

If you are interested in a in person visit please reach out to reception for further instruction and to 

reserve a time slot. Please do not hesitate to reach out to our director of nurses or myself, if you 

have any questions.  

Peace, 

Bret Pomeroy 

Administrator  
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